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ESET LiveGuard servers' IP address change
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During the week of June 16th to June 20th, the IP addresses of the ESET LiveGuard
servers will change as follows. If you are using a firewall that limits outbound connections to
specific IP addresses, please ensure that communication with the new IP addresses is

allowed:
Hostname Old IP addresses New IP addresses
r.edtd.eset.com 137.117.138.135 (Europe) 20.31.87.92 (Europe)
13.83.244.211 (USA) 20.43.231.148 (USA)
d.edtd.eset.com 137.117.138.135 (Europe) 20.31.87.92 (Europe)
13.83.244.211 (USA) 20.43.231.148 (USA)

The new IP address are already listed in the following Knowledge base article:
https://support.eset.com/en/kb332.
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